Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 - waste contract
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Can you please advise who your current suppliers are for your waste streams (food waste, recycling, general), and the contract end dates?

Answer:
All of the household waste in Leicester City, including recycling and general waste (which in turn includes food waste), is currently collected and processed by Biffa Leicester Limited under an integrated PFI (Private Finance Initiative) contract. 
This contract expires in May 2028.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
